
Committee on Natural Resources / Office of Insular Affairs 

October 6th, 2021 

Oversight hearing on “Puerto Rico Electric Power Authority (PREPA) Post-
Implementation of the LUMA Transmission and Distribution Contract.” 

Submissions for the Record 

 
Submission(s) by Hon. Luis Raúl Torres-Cruz, Chair, Committee on Economic 
Development, Planning, Telecommunications, Public-Private Partnerships, and Energy. 
Puerto Rico House of Representatives, 19th Legislative Assembly. 

1. H.R.136 Final Report. Dated May 11, 2021.  
2. Letter to Chairman Raúl Grijalva, subject: “Transformation of the Electric System of 

Puerto Rico.” Dated September 30, 2021.  

Submission(s) by Hon. Javier A. Aponte Dalmau, Majority Speaker, Puerto Rico Senate & 
President, Commission on Strategic Projects and Energy, Puerto Rico Senate.  

1. Letter to Chairman Raúl Grijalva, subject: “Energy Crisis in Puerto Rico.” Dated October 
5, 2021.  

2. Senate Resolution 1, First Partial Report. Dated June 28, 2021.  

Submission(s) by Lonnie R. Stephenson, International President, International 
Brotherhood of Electrical Workers (IBEW).  

1. Letter to Chairman Raúl Grijalva and Ranking Member Bruce Westerman. Dated 
October 5, 2021.  

Submission(s) by AES Puerto Rico. 

1. “Comments of AES Puerto Rico Submitted to the House Natural Resources Committee.” 
Dated October 6, 2021. 

 Submission(s) by Ruth Santiago, Esq. 

1. List of organizations joining testimony. 
2. “Net Metering Program Update” by LUMA Energy. Dated July 22, 2021.  
3. Letter to the Committee, subject: “Supplemental Information for Hearing on the PREPA 

Post Implementation of the LUMA Transmission and Distribution Contract.” Dated 
October 14, 2021. 

4. Comments to the Committee by David Sotomayor-Ramírez, subject: “The case for 
preserving agricultural land area in Puerto Rico and green-energy projects.” Dated 
October 14, 2021. 

Submission(s) by CAMBIO PR, Sierra Club of Puerto Rico, El Puente & the Union of 
Electrical and Irrigation Industry Workers (UTIER). 

1. Joint letter to the Committee. Dated October 14, 2021. 

Submission(s) by Windmar Group. 



1. Letter to the Committee, subject: “Unsolicited comments on the problems residential and 
small commercial customers of PREPA/LUMA are having and how the Congress of the 
United States could help.” Dated October 12, 2021.  


